OLD TOWN HALL
MBTA
PARKING PERMITS

NORFOLK RESIDENTS ONLY!

The Board of Selectmen’s office is now accepting
applications for parking permits for the Old Town
Hall MBTA parking lot for 2012-2013.

If the amount of applications exceeds the number of
spots available, we will hold a lottery and create a
waiting list for people who were not selected.

The cut off date for applications is Monday,
September 10, 2012 at 6 p.m. The drawing
will be held Tuesday, September 11, 2012.

If you would like an application, you may pick one up
at the Board of Selectmen’s office or access our
website at www.virtualnorfolk.org and you will find it
on our homepage (right hand blue column).

For more information, please contact Marian at
508-440-2855 or harrington @virtualnorfolk.org.




